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11 June 2017 

 

Dear friends 

Thank you very much indeed to you all for your kindness since I made the 

announcement that I was leaving to become Vicar of Bro Eleth.  

Our move is happening far more quickly than might be expected, which will 

come as an additional surprise. The date for my induction in Bro Eleth has been 

set for Monday 24 July in St Eleth, Amlwch at 7pm. We expect to move in the 

middle of July, which will mean that my last Sunday with you will be Sunday 9 

July. There will be a Songs of Praise at 4pm at St Cybi’s, Holyhead. 

Some of you have mentioned to me that it does not seem fair that I am leaving 

just as things are getting going and/or becoming more established. In many 

ways, I share that sentiment, however, life does not always follow a pattern that 

we expect or anticipate and in these times, we hold on to our faith that God 

holds us and walks with us. In terms of family, this allows us to in a new setting 

before the long school holidays begin. 

I know the Archdeacon has been in touch with Revd Jane and our MA wardens, 

and will be offering you all as much love and support that he and the rest of 

Anglesey Synod can. 

With warm regards 

 

Kevin Ellis 

Vicar, Bro Cybi  


